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Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division « Land Protection Branch

RECEIVED Solid Waste Management Program
‘ 4244 |nternational Parkway * Suite 104 * Atlanta * Georgia 30354
JULBE 08 (404) 362-2602; Fax (404) 362-2693

Richard E. Dunn, Director

June 23, 2016

Robert R. Baumgardt - Director, Public Works

US Army Garrison, Fort Stewart/Hunter Army Airfield
Directorate of Public Works

1587 Veterans Parkway

Fort Stewart, Georgia 31314-5048

SUBJECT: Above Ground Storage Tank 7009, Facility ID#9-025113*2 — Bulk Fuel
Facility, Hunter Army Airfield, Georgia

Dear Mr. Baumgardt:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the May 2016 repot, “Pilot
Study Interim Progress Report #5 for Corrective Actions at Bulk Fuel Facility (HAA-9) ...”
prepared by Leidos and SES Construction and Fuel Services, LLC. EPD approves of the
request for no further action for the jet fuel release from AST 7009 at the site referenced
above. However, further corrective action may be required, if mandated through more stringent
state or federal statutory or regulatory changes. Additional measures may also be required if
existing or future drinking water systems or surface water bodies within two miles of the site
are impacted by any dissolved contamination resulting from this release, or if previously
unidentified soil contamination, dissolved contamination or free product are identified as
originating at the site.

Fee! free to contact me at 404 362 2556 if you have any comments or quéstions.

Sincerely,

James S. Guéntert
~~Geologist IlI

cc:  Christy Kehn-Lewis, GA EPD
File
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